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BEP Notice 17-90 
To: BEP Recipients (All Divisions) 
From: Asset Preservation Department 
Date: April 11, 2017 
Re: CFDA # & Federal Reporting 
 
Indiana Housing & Community Development Authority has received several inquiries regarding reporting 
requirements for Hardest Hit Funds.  
 
Please note, the Hardest Hit Fund Blight Elimination Program (HHF-BEP) is not a grant program. The BEP is a 
forgivable loan program. Hardest Hit Funds do not appear in the Catalog of Federal Domestic Assistance. 
HHF-BEP Awards do not have a CFDA #.  
 
Recipients should direct questions regarding federal reporting obligations of HHF-BEP funds to their legal 
counsel.  
 


